Good Hope Singers Invites You to Join *Joie de Vivre* Concert and Contribute to the Redevelopment of Delia's Wing and the Nancy Yuen Singing Scholarship at the HK Academy of Performing Arts

Hong Kong Cultural Centre Concert Hall January 13, 2019 7:30pm

Good Hope Singers will take you on a joyful ride of the wonderment in life in the Joie de Vivre (Joy of Life) charity concert as we share the stage with Professor Nancy Yuen, Professor Gabriel Leung, Miss Amelia Chan, Mr. Raymond Fu, the Good Hope School Choir and Good Hope Kindergarten Choir. Joie de Vivre is a celebration concert to commemorate the redevelopment of Good Hope School Delia's Wing and for Nancy to mark her Pearl Anniversary on stage. Proceeds of the concert, less expenses, will be contributed to the redevelopment of Delia's Wing and The Nancy Yuen Singing Scholarship at the HK Academy of Performing Art in 70/30 ratio respectively.

Come share joyful moments together! We appreciate your support.

Please complete and submit this Order Form on or before January 05, 2019 to: Good Hope Singers by email at members@goodhopesingers.org TOGETHER with bank receipt of payment or cheque Bank: HSBC Account Name: Good Hope Singers Limited Account Number: 808 718 365 838 Cheque should be made payable to "Good Hope Singers Limited" Please write your name and contact telephone number on the back of the cheque would like to purchase Joie de Vivre Concert tickets¹ with details as following:		
\$1500 (VIP)		
\$500		
\$350		
\$200		
Grand Total		
would like to place an advertiseme	ent in the Joie de Vivre Concert Progra Unit Cost (in HK\$)	Put "X" as appropriate
Full Page	\$4000	
Double Page	\$6000	
vould like to make a donation ² of	HK\$	
Name: (Contact Number:	
Email Address:		

¹ Tax deduction does not apply to ticket purchase

² Tax deduction receipt will be issued by Good Hope Singers for any donations of HK\$100 or above. Receipt will be sent to the name and correspondence address registered above.

Name on Tax deduction receipt (if different from above, note 3)	
Correspondence Address:	
Tax Payment:	Cheque Number (if applicable):

Performers:

Good Hope Singers

Good Hope Singers are formed by past members of the Good Hope Secondary School choir on 23 December 2009 under the laws of Hong Kong as a charitable organisation. Good Hope Singers has organized and performed in many charity concerts and community events, monetary donations received from these performances were given to the Red Cross, Heep Hong Society, Society for the Blind and recently Playright. The effort of Good Hope Singers is recognized with Caring Organization 5+ Award. Visit us at www.goodhopesingers.org.

Professor Nancy Yuen

A world famous soprano, Nancy Yuen made her debut upon graduation from the Royal Academy of Music, London, with the Welsh National Opera, singing the title role of Madama Butterfly to great critical acclaim. A celebrated recitalist and versatile concert artist, she performs regularly with major orchestras and choral societies. Nancy is currently the Head of Vocal Studies of the Hong Kong Academy for Performing Arts. The Nancy Yuen Singing Scholarship is part of Hong Kong Academy of Performing Arts (HKAPA) aims to provide financial support to young talent to pursue their music career through HKAPA.

Professor Gabriel Leung

Gabriel Leung became the fortieth Dean of the HK University Li Ka Shing Faculty of Medicine in August 2013. Professor Leung takes great pleasure in both grooming medical talent and performing as a guest conductor of the HKU Union Philharmonic Orchestra. He is also a well-regarded pianist for chamber music and sits on the boards of the Hong Kong Philharmonic, the Asian Youth Orchestra and the Hong Kong Sinfonietta. Professor Leung has conducted the Good Hope Singers in various charity concerts since its establishment in 2009.

Miss Amelia Chan

Amelia Chan is the Concertmaster of the City Chamber Orchestra of Hong Kong from the 2014/2015 Season. An experienced orchestral leader, Amelia has worked under many distinguished conductors. Amelia has also performed with the New York Philharmonic Orchestra extensively and has collaborated as a chamber musician with members of the Vienna Philharmonic Orchestra, the New York Philharmonic Orchestra and the Ying Quartet. Amelia has appeared as soloist with orchestras in the USA and was first violinist of the Monclaire String Quartet for ten years.

Good Hope School Choir and Good Hope Kindergarten Choir

Formed in 1959, Good Hope School Choir has for many years won top prizes in the Hong Kong Schools Music Festival, including The Best Girls' Choir and The Most Outstanding choir of the Year. The Choir has also been active in the participation of various activities including the Service for the Opening of the Legal Year, carolling programs, Good Hope School's Annual New Year Concerts and Annual Music camp. During these events, the Choir has the opportunity to sing under the batons of various local and international well known musicians.

Our adorable Good Hope Kindergarten Choir will melt your heart with their smiles. These little angels will shine the stage of the Hong Kong Cultural Centre Concert Hall as they sing and dance for you. Please join us to share the joy!